LETTER FROM AMCOR 
The Management Company does an inspection of the community once per month. These inspections are to ensure that homes are being maintained to an appropriate standard. If you receive a courtesy letter from AMCOR regarding some type of compliance or maintenance issue, and you’re not sure what you need to do to keep the situation from turning into a violation notice with a penalty, please contact Anna Litchfield at AMCOR, anna@amcorprop.com.
She is very willing to assist you in taking care of the issue that resulted in the courtesy letter.
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Candidates for the Board
Save the Date: Annual Meeting of Owners!
The 2024 Annual Meeting will be scheduled for September/October. Notice will be sent once the date is confirmed. This year, we have two director positions up for election/re-election, each serving a 2-year term.

Get Involved! We're always on the lookout for dedicated homeowners to volunteer for committees or the Board of Directors. Our beautiful community thrives on the active participation of its residents. You don’t need prior experience to make a difference—just a willingness to serve and a passion for keeping our community vibrant and welcoming.

Interested in Volunteering? Please reach out to Anna at AMCOR to learn more about how you can contribute and/or to submit a Candidate Form for the 2024 election. anna@ amcorprop.com
Let's work together to keep our community a great place to live!



Temporary Parking Permits 
If you have friends or relatives visiting for a few days and you lack driveway space, you can e-mail and request temporary parking from AMCOR to park on the street. Remember, the Association requires prior approval for overnight street parking. Additionally, avoid parking on sidewalks to ensure clear pathways for foot traffic.
Many residents enjoy walking in our community daily, and sidewalks should remain unobstructed.

[image: ][image: ]

ARC Approvals and Woodhill WEBSITE - woodhillhoa.com

Architectural Standards If you are planning any projects that will affect or change the external appearance of the house or yard, you will need to obtain Architectural Committee approval. This includes but is not limited to new roof, windows, doors, any type of lighting, landscape improvements, etc. You can review the Architectural Committee Standards on the Woodhill website to make sure you obtain the necessary approvals and submit the proper information. All completed ARC Approval request forms can be e- mailed to anna@amcorprop.com. She will submit your request to the committee for approval.

Mistletoe










There is an increasing problem with mistletoe, a parasitic plant. While it is fun to enjoy the tradition of mistletoe hanging in homes around the holidays, but for our trees, mistletoe can be deadly.
True mistletoes are parasitic flowering plants with characteristic clumps of growth that are easily visible on the host plant. It grows by drawing nutrients out of the host tree, which can weaken the tree and eventually kill it. True mistletoes are controlled by periodic manual removal of aerial shoots, by cutting off infected branches and by removal of heavily infested trees and shrubs.
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We Love our Pets… 
As pet lovers, we cherish the joy and companionship our dogs bring to our lives. However, it's essential that we maintain a harmonious living environment within our community. With this in mind, we would like to remind all pet owners of our HOA guidelines regarding the responsible ownership of dogs. Outdoor Restraint of Dogs When your dogs are outside of your home or your fenced-in backyard, it's crucial to have them properly restrained. This measure is in place to ensure the safety of both our residents and our four-legged friends. Unrestrained dogs can run out to people walking, potentially causing accidents or distress. Here are some key points to remember: backyard enclosure. This includes walks around the neighborhood and any common areas.
Leash Requirement: All dogs must be on a leash when outside of your home or
Supervision: Always supervise your dogs when they are outside to ensure they do not approach or disturb others.
Courtesy: Be considerate of your neighbors. Not everyone may be comfortable around dogs, so it's important to respect their space and boundaries. Cleanup After Your Dogs Another critical aspect of responsible pet ownership is cleaning up after your dogs. Properly disposing of waste not only keeps our community clean but also prevents health hazards. Always carry waste bags with you when walking your dog.
Barking Control: Excessive barking can be a disturbance to your neighbors, especially during quiet hours. It's important to address this issue promptly to maintain a peaceful living environment. Here's what you can do:
Training: Consider training your dog to reduce excessive barking. Many resources and professional trainers are available to assist with this. late evenings when neighbors are likely to be resting.
Time Consideration: Be mindful of the time of day. Keep noise levels to a minimum during early mornings and late evening hours
Complaints: If you receive complaints about your dog's barking, please address the issue promptly and work towards a solution.
By adhering to these guidelines, we can ensure that Woodhill remains a friendly, peaceful, and enjoyable place to live for everyone, including our pets. Let's continue to be responsible pet owners, respecting our fellow residents and the community as a whole.
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